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Bringing Learning to Life 

16th December 2021 
FREE Family Panto Tickets 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

We are so excited to be able to offer you tickets to the Panto as a family! We have pre-paid 

for over 400 tickets and we hope that you enjoy the family show 

and a bit of festive cheer.  

 

The Dates and times are:  

 

Jack & the Beanstalk- Gladstone Theatre Port Sunlight 

Tuesday 21st December 2pm 

Thursday 23rd December 7pm 

Beauty & the Beast- Floral Pavilion Theatre, New Brighton 

Wednesday 29th December 5pm 

Thursday 30th December 1pm  

 

To book tickets for your family, please pay the £1 booking fee via ParentPay to secure your 

tickets. Tickets for each date are limited and when they are not available, you won’t be 

able to purchase on ParentPay but you can try another date. You will then be emailed your 

eTicket for the Floral or a confirmation email from Gladstone Theatre. I will be attending 

the performances, so I look forward to seeing you there. It is limited to Eastway children 

and immediate family members only. Please see each theatre’s information on any COVID 

restrictions and requirements before attending.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs Emily Morris 

Headteacher 


